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Miles Sturdevant 

Skanska USA Civil West Rocky Mountain District Inc. 

22419 CR G 

P.O. Box 1660 

Cortez, CO  81321 

 

Re: Cortez Pit, Permit No. M-1976-059 Technical Revision Application TR-1 
 

Dear Mr. Sturdevant: 

On June 3, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Technical Revision 

application TR-1 for the Cortez Pit Permit No. M-1976-059, which is located in Montezuma County.  The 

revision requested addresses the following items:  

 

 -Update seed mix and revise grading scheme, clarify existing reclamation plan 

 

Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following items must be received before 

the Division can consider your application as being submitted and technical review can begin: 

 

1. Please provide a new map indicating the areas to be revegetated, and approximate contours of the 

final grading scheme.  This map should also contain the permit boundary and any other relevant 

features.   

 

Please submit the requested information by the decision due date July 11, 2016. Or your Technical Revision 

application will be denied and need to be re-submitted.  If you have any further questions, please feel free 

to contact me by phone at (970)-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Lucas West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)243-6368 

 

 

June 9, 2016 

http://mining.state.co.us/

